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Please visit our website to read the newsletter online: 
http://cc.blessedsacramentnc.org/knights-of-columbus 

Sign up to receive your newsletter via e-mail! 

To submit an article for the newsletter, send an e-mail to: 
knight_news@hotmail.com 

You may also submit an article on our website. 

Brother Knights, 
 
I am truly humbled and honored to have served as Grand Knight of 
Council 3498 for this past fraternal year. For a second term as GK, it 
was truly amazing working with officers, past Grand Knights, and each 
individual member of this council to serve our church, our pastor, our 
families, and our community. The strength of Brotherhood and love will 
always be strong in this council, and I am so proud to call each one of 
you my Brother in Christ. 
 
The Knights of Columbus is a church and family-based, fraternal service 
organization. If you have yet to be active, I challenge you to find a way 
to become more involved in one or more of the activities we have 
scheduled for this fraternal year. Please make an effort to support 
these programs, don't assume that someone else will do it. Many of our 
activities require a donation of just 2 hours of your time or less. Make 
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Good of the Order 

Knights News 

Anthony Thompson Tom Hall 

John and Peg Constantine Cheryl Borden 

Joe Ozoniak Penny Woody 

PSD Greg Kent Frank Woody 

Jack Davis Sylvester and Sharon Ceci 

Maddie Furphy Cynthia Graff 

Joseph and Anna Furphy Linda O'Neill 

Patrick Foley Aundrey Sucher 

Borden Family Lois Kline 

Mike Barricklow George and Judy Jungermann 

Virginia Rolph Ray Cheek 

Joe Brooks Livvie Vann 

Dale Feldpausch Mark Daniels KIA 
 

 June 14 

Officer Installation and Awards Banquet 

6:00 pm 

Blessed Sacrament Church 

Reception at Grill 584 

 June 17-18 

Stuff-A-Truck 

Church Parking Lot 
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Finally, brothers, rejoice. Mend your ways, encourage 
one another, agree with one another, live in peace, 

and the God of love and peace will be with you. 

Greet one another with a holy kiss. All the holy ones 
greet you. 

The grace of the Lord Jesus Christ and the love of God 

and the fellowship of the holy Spirit be with all of you. 



 

Birthdays 

06  Donald and Karen Ward 13  Nick and Lynette Mazzuca 

07  Jim and Ann Chanas 19  Paul and Pat Borden 

07  John and Kathleen Farrell 19  Tommy and Jennifer Robards 

09  Vincent and Ellie Deehan 20  Mike and Joanna Chester 

09  David and Janice Gerringer (60 years) 22 Charles and Catherine Knight 

10  Vic and Ellen Giampocaro 24  Jack and Maria Fitton 

10  John and Joan Humphrey 28  Jeff and Cathy Benes 
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19 Rev. Daniel Quakenbush 

19 Pat Borden 

22 Steve Whitfield 

24 David Tamayo 

25 Richard Golec 

27 Andrea Glass 

28 Jack Murray 

29 Mike Chester 

29 John Sainworla 

29 Tonya Dobson 

Knights News 

01 Eugene Scarpato 

03 Michael Laux 

06 David Gerringer 

06 Nicole Sainworla 

08 Peggy Constantine 

12 Leopold Tapler 

13 John Constantine 

13 Maxine Leavitt 

16 Thankachan Thomas 

18 Ray Mayak 

19 Randy Perkins 

 

Knights News 

Anniversaries 
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Continued from Page 1 

the time to participate in our activities, and I guarantee that you receive more in 
return than that which you donated. 
 
I would also like to remind you that another main reason the Knights of Columbus exists 
is to support our widows and children should we meet an untimely death. Remember 
the warning words in the 1st Degree Exemplification "If our order is to provide a secure 
future for you and your family, YOU must take the 1st step. Become an insurance 
member of our order." To become an insurance member or to review your existing 
plans, please contact our Field Agent, Ray Eveland. 
 
As we launch this next year of our Council 3498, I offer all our council members a 
sincere welcome, thanks and challenge. Each member of our council offers their help 
and dedication to our principles of charity, unity, and fraternity in their own way as 
part of the overall achievements that the council realizes year by year. Every effort 
brings achievement to our goals. For our recent officers who are moving to new 
positions or retiring, I want to offer a heartfelt thanks for all of the achievements and 
accomplishments we realized in the last year. I thank everyone for your wonderful 
achievements in bringing our council closer to our holy church, to our pastor, and most 
importantly to Christ. We reunited in ways that may have seemed unlikely a short time 
ago, and we have seen how strong brotherhood and love as a council can ignite the 
fire, and we can be the light that shines through any darkness. 
 
I wish our incoming Grand Knight, Rob Stollar, and his slate of officers and directors 
the best of luck and the pride of serving the best council in the state! 
 
May God Bless you and your Family Always, 
 
Mark 
 
Congratulations to Brother Jeff Benes and Brother Jackson Benes Celebrating with 
their Dad and Grandfather his 100th Birthday.  Milton Benes, 3rd Degree Knights has 

been serving the K of C since 1953.  God Bless our Brothers! 
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The officers below are presented as read and elected at our May Council 
Meeting. I've also listed the Directors for the upcoming year. 
 

Please join me in congratulating and thanking 
our new slate of officers and our Directors. Our 

council will be in good hands! 
Officers 

Grand Knight - Rob Stollar 
Deputy Grand Knight - Terry Glass 

Chancellor - Todd Aubin 
Chaplain - Father Peter 

Financial Secretary - David Gerringer 
Treasurer - Ronald Imrick 
Advocate - Jack Murray 

Recorder - Tommy Robards 
Lecturer - Brian Knowles Jonas 

Warden - Joe Spaddavechia 
Inside Guard - Per DD not needed this year 

Outside Guard - Per DD not needed this year 
Trustee Year 3 - Mark Furphy 
Trustee Year 2 - Terry Glass 

Trustee Year 1 - Nick Mazzuca 

Directors 

Program Director - Terry Glass 
Faith Director - Gene Scarpato 

Community/Youth - John Botzman 
Life Director - Rodney Holt 

Public Relations - Paul Borden 
Family Director - Matthew Dobson 
Membership Director - Todd Aubin 

Benevolence - Nick Mazzuca 
Good Shepherd Kitchen - William Ballard 

LAMB - Brian Knowles-Jonas 
Columbiettes Liaison - Joe Spaddavechia 

Knight's Newsletter - Brian Ward 
Church Website - Marcus Bailey 

 


